
 

 

2 0 1 8 - 2 0 1 9  

Save the Date! 

the 

Stonehurst Stallion 
APRIL NEWSLETTER 

Stonehurst Hills Elementary School 

7051 Ruskin Lane, Upper Darby PA 19082 

610-626-9111 

         Principal: Mrs. Aaronda Beauford 

Stonehurst 

Celebrated 
Women History! 
Stonehurst enjoyed an assembly 

about the significance of the 

African American Greek 

Sororities and the impact that 

they made on Women’s 

History.  The students had a 

great time and even had a 

chance to learn a step at the 

end! Stonehurst participates in 

Delco Reading Olympics! 
The Delaware County Reading Olympics Event at Northley Middle 

School was great night. We had 11 students on our team, and 8 of 

them had their families come to cheer on the team. 

The Reading Stallions did some last-minute studying before the 
competition and then competed in three rounds, each against another 

elementary school, earning points for each correct answer. The 

questions were about the 48 different books that each team read to 

prepare for the competition. Stonehurst's Reading Stallions did great, 

especially for their first Reading Olympics. They showed the 3Bs and 
team work through the whole event, and scored a total of 26 points, 

earning a white ribbon. We are so proud of them!  

 

PSSA Pep Rally 

Apr. 12th  

SOM Assembly 

Wed. April  24th  

Please come 

support students 

who are being 

recognized at 

2:00pm 

PSSA Testing 

Starts April 23rd 

Please make sure 

your child is in 

school and on 

time.  

Students will 

encourage each 

other to shine for 

the test! 
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First Grade Spotlight 
1st Grade performed their annual Teddy Bear 
Show to parents and other students this month 

before Spring Break! We practiced very hard. The 
singing, dancing, and readings were enjoyed by all 

of the audience 
 

Second Grade Spotlight 
During the month of March, 2nd Grade students had 
practice counting mixed money amounts, wrote letters 

stating their opinion and so much more!  We learned 
and practiced more ways to show others what a good 

example of citizenship is by picking up after others.  
Now we are ready for our upcoming field trips to 

Bartram Gardens and the UD Township Building. 
 

Third Grade Spotlight 
 Third grade took a field trip to the Philadelphia Zoo! 
This opportunity allowed our students to interact with 
wildlife in a completely unique way that helped us 
enhance our current curriculum goals.  
 

Fourth Grade Spotlight 
 Fourth grade went on an interesting trip to Longwood 
Gardens last month. We learned about ways to 
conserve and help our planet. 
 

Fifth Grade Spotlight 
 Fifth Grade has been working hard to unpack their 
learning targets, and work towards throughout their 
learning daily 

 

 


	Stonehurst Celebrated Women History!
	Stonehurst participates in Delco Reading Olympics!
	PSSA Pep Rally
	PSSA Testing
	SOM Assembly
	Save the Date!
	the

	First Grade Spotlight
	Fifth Grade Spotlight
	Fourth Grade Spotlight
	Third Grade Spotlight
	Second Grade Spotlight


